
From: McCarty, Laurie J. [lmccarty@Sidley.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 24, 2003 11:46 AM
To: Sophie Arrington
Cc: Van Wazer, Thomas P.; McCarty, Laurie J.
Subject: FW: IBFS Submission Number IB2003002509

Sophie, I made a typo in the IBFS submission number for the STA--it should be IB2003002509
instead of 003 509( I am SO sorry). thanks. Laurie

 -----Original Message-----
From:   McCarty, Laurie J. 
Sent:   Wednesday, December 24, 2003 11:38 AM
To:     'sophie.arrington@fcc.gov'
Cc:     Van Wazer, Thomas P.; McCarty, Laurie J.
Subject:        IBFS Submission Number IB2003002509

Ms. Arrington:

Re:  IBFS Submission Number IB2003003509, Request for Special Temporary Authority("STA")

  Please correct the applicant name on the above referenced request to read as follows:

Dispatch Productions, Inc. dba Ohio News Network, Inc.  The correct FRN for this entity is 0006-
1732-49.

This correction will conform the applicant information for the STA with the underlying application
for a new transportable, transmit-receive earth station that was filed with the FCC on December
16, 2003 (IBFS Submission Number IB2003002502).

I inadvertently entered the Parent company name and FRN as the applicant for the STA request. 
I apologize for any inconvenience and delay this inaccuracy may have caused in the processing
of the STA. 

Please call or email me if you have any additional questions or need additional information.

I hope you have a wonderful holiday.

Sincerely,

Laurie McCarty
Communications Specialist
Sidley Austin Brown & Wood LLP
1501 K Street NW
Washington, DC  20005
202-736-8030

Sidley Austin Brown & Wood LLP mail server made the following annotations on
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---------------------------------------------------------------------

This e-mail is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete the e-mail and any
attachments and notify us immediately.


